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B V C C 

GENERAL MEETING 

October 9, 2017 

 

The regular monthly General Meeting of the Bella Vista computer Club was held on Monday, Oct. 9, 2017 at 

7:00 PM in the Community Room of the Highlands Crossing Center. 

 

President Joel Ewing called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. And welcomed those in attendance. 

 

Twenty one members were in attendance (including the 7 officers and chair persons). There were two first 

time attendees. 

 

George Borkowski gave the treasurers report. Total income was $614.00, total expenses were $510.00. The 

ending balance was $17,882.00. 

 

Geri Hoerner announced that our membership at present is 108. 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

President Ewing made the following announcements: 

Announced the upcoming Help Clinics and Classes: 

a. Help Clinic 

 

i. Oct. 8, 9:00am - noon 

ii. Nov. 4, 9:00am - noon 

iii. Nov. 15, 9:00 – noon  

Joel Ewing will present a workshop on Basic Router Configuration on Oct. 30 from 9 – 11 am. 

Genealogy special interest group will be held Saturday, Oct. 21st 9 - 11am.  

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved by unanimous consent. 

Joel announced that he signed up for “ Meetup” and the club will  receive free advertising through that 

medium. He also announced that the club is still searching for a newsletter editor.  

There was a brief discussion on the Equifax breech which also includes Experian and Transunion. 

Suggested programs in future: Google docx. 

Joel presented “ Techniques for Publishing a Newsletter Using Free Tools.” 

We adjourned at 8:15pm. 

Our next BVCC meeting will be Monday, Nov.13th at 7:00 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Fourt 

    


